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Monday 16th September 2024 

Yorkshire Wildlife Park reminders 

This Thursday (19th) is our trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park. Please make sure you 

have secured your child’s place via the School Gateway.  This letter has 

important information about the day; as well as some reminders of what your 

child needs to bring with them. 

Please arrive at your child’s classroom by 8.45am at the latest, we will open the 

doors at 8:40am (there will be no early bird session). The bus will leave 

promptly at 9am and we need time to complete a register and ensure they have 

been to the toilet. 

Your child will need- 

• School uniform with suitable footwear (trainers) 

• A backpack that is large enough to carry all the below- they will be 

carrying this for most of the day. 

• A water bottle 

• A raincoat 

• Suncream and a hat (weather dependent) 

• A packed lunch if they have not requested one from school. 

We aim to arrive back to school at 4pm and your child will be dismissed from 

their classroom. Please do not attempt to collect them from the bus. 

Thank you for your continued support, we are really excited and 

looking forward to our adventure!   

Year 2 Team 
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